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Donna Conkling

From: Alec Hufnagel <ahufnagel@Kelso.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 11:24 AM
To: Mayor; Clerk's Department
Subject: Support for Rippy Philipps Field at Crossways

CAUTION: External sender. 

Hi – I am writing this letter in support of the Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways.  I had the pleasure 
of knowing Rippy and playing for his football team over 20 years ago and have watched the impact he had on 
the community and athletic programs since then.  I firmly believe the rise in Scarsdale athletics and impact on 
the community for several decades would not have been possible without him. Naming the field would be a 
great way to honor his service to the community.   
 
Please feel free to reach out if I can be assistance with any more information.  
 
Alec Hufnagel 
Kelso & Company 
(914) 589-6728 
 


